
 

 

 

 

The Philbrook Family and Orcas Island School District  

would like to invite all members of the  

Orcas Island Community to join them  

Saturday, September 28th from 1-3pm  

in the School Cafeteria for a 

Celebration of the Life of Georgia Philbrook   

 
 

Georgia was known by many as the face and voice of Orcas Island Middle and High School for 
most of the 38 years that she worked in the Orcas Island School District. We hope you will gather 
with us to share memories and celebrate Georgia’s contribution to our community over the past 4 

decades. Refreshments will be served. 
Thank you to the Linnes family and Island Market for providing cake and lemonade. 

“Don’t be late!” 


